
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 24 ending 14th March 2025 
 

 
 
SWEETS TREATS FOR BIRTHDAYS  
Unfortunately, we do not allow sweet treats to be brought 
into school and distributed for children’s birthdays; it is not 
that we are being bah-humbug, our reasoning is 2-fold: 

• We cannot control what is brought in from home & a 
number of children in school that have 
allergies/dietary requirements.  
Lollipops on sticks can also be dangerous. 

• It sets a precedent to other children that might not be 
able to afford treats for a whole class but them feel 
obliged to do the same. 

We thank-you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank YN-Y6 parents & 
carers for attending Parents Evenings this week. We hope that 
you found it informative and will support any feedback given. 
 

AROUND THE WORLD WINNERS 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATING FANTASTIC WORK  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y1 have wrote super setting descriptions based on the book 
Stanley's Stick. Stanley's stick is not just a stick. With a stick in 
hand, Stanley's options are endless - he flies to the moon, 
writes in the sand, goes fishing, plays a whistle and rides a 
dinosaur - and his imagination takes over and the magic 
begins. Excellent work Emma B-N 1-2DS!  
 

FOB WANT YOU!  
Sadly, Catherine Fullalove has recently stepped down from her 
role as FOB Secretary due to her personal work commitments 
ramping up. We would like to thank her for her service to our 
PTA - she will be missed. However, that now leaves a space on 
our committee for a new FOB Secretary - someone who is 
organised, will Minute our meetings and generally support our 
ever growning team. Please get in touch. It could be a member 
of staff even! friendsofbroadstone@outlook.com 
 

 
CELEBRATING EID  
To celebrate the end of Eid, Zoe, our fabulous cook in the 
kitchen, will be making a one-off Eid menu (for school dinner 
takers only) on Tuesday 1st April. On this day we will be 
serving a Halal chicken korma and traditional a Muslim 
dessert. This is a lovely example of how as a school community 
we embrace all religions and traditions throughout the year. 
 

NEW MENU AFTER EASTER HOLIDAYS - SUMMER 2025 
The new menu will start after the Easter holidays. 
 
 

 

To celebrate those that completed their 
WBD Round the World Challenge, 
bookmarks have been given out to all 
the children & £10 Waterstones book 
vouchers to 9 random lucky winners. 

 

 

 

 

 

Y4 HISTORY  
The children have had 
an exciting time 
staining paper with tea 
and coffee for our 
Egyptian art to make it 
look old and designed 
their own 
hieroglyphics. Well 
done Rosa B & Ollie S! 

 

 

 

OUR SCHOOL COUNCIL  
The school's council consists of a Chair 
and a Vice, as well as a selected 
representative from each of the Y2-Y6 
classes who attend regular meetings. The 
council are there to allow children to have 
a voice about what is happening at BHPS. 
Mr. Taylor is there to support this and to 
organise opportunities for the council to 
talk about any actions they would like to 
be considered. Chair: Isa O & Vice: Felix L 
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WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW “Confident” – Roman B Roman always puts his hand up 
and makes SUPER contributions to our class discussions He is 
also always up for a challenge and it has been so wonderful 
to see him challenging himself more and more in our 
provision. Well done superstar!  
RLR “Kind” – Lennon L is always a kind friend, who enjoys 
taking turns and sharing.  
RLE “Confident” – Felicity Y It has been a joy watching 
Felicity settle into Broadstone life with her sunny smile. She is 
consistently putting up her hand more and contributing to 
class life. Fabulous! 
Year 1: 
1CL Rosa M for writing a super setting description with some 
great adjectives. 
1CR Isla C for trying her absolute best during independent 
writing tasks, using her phonics knowledge to sound out 
unknown words and leaving clear finger spaces between 
words. 
Class 1/2: 
Emma BN for a fantastic setting description on Blackpool 
beach! We have been reading Stanley's Stick and Emma 
perfectly described his trip to the beach. Great work! 
Year 2: 
2SH Lincoln B for writing some fantastic exclamation 
sentences.  
2MK Rosie R For writing some super exclamation sentences. 
Well done, Rosie.  
Year 3: 
3VH Khaleesi K for great independent sentences.  
3SN Malaya W for her great ideas when writing about Ruskin 
and doing her best when self-correcting her work. Good job. 
Class 3/4: 
William C William writes with such care and has produced a 
great character description this week. 
Year 4: 
4EE Imogen D for sustained effort with her handwriting and 
presentation, a super description of Ruskin from Krindlekrax 
and a great attitude to editing and improving. 
4DM Noah O Noah Oyewobi for a great character decription 
of Ruskin from Krindlekrax. Your attention to detail made 
sure you included all of the features needed. Super work! 
Year 5: 
5SH Alfie C, Max C, Theo H, Anita A As a group, they worked 
collaboratively and cooperatively(All write rally robin)  to 
write excellent sentences about The War of the Worlds!   
5CB Edie H for super sentences including relative clauses.     
5LK Polly B for excellent independent sentence work this 
week. Her writing is creative and exciting and she takes the 
time to check her vocabulary makes sense and is spelt 
perfectly.   
Year 6: 
6JL Ava R for creating a fantastic crime report. You sounded 
exactly like a police officer and worked really hard to write it 
up on a laptop. Well done! 
6ZW Olivia R for including all the features for a successful 
police crime report!  
6CM Archie S for a wonderful, detailed police report which 
has been edited excellently. 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
Reception:  
RBW Charlie G Charlie for his SUPER behaviour and for being 
a such a great role model for others. It has also been 
wonderful to see his hand up so much more now too. Well 
done Charlie! 
RLR Daniel M Daniel is an enthusiastic learner, who enjoys 
teaching us all about Gladiators!   
RLE Aiden O For consistently astounding us with his creative 
abilities and developing confidence. Watch out engineering 

world, Aiden is on his way! 🙂 
Year 1: 
1CL Nancy C for being resilient and not giving up when things 
have been hard. She has had a super week and we are all 
proud of her! 
1CR Zara E For showing great enthusiasm during all lessons 
this week and for being a fantastic role model during whole 
class discussions. Zara shares lots of her ideas with the class 
and listens respectfully when other children are talking. 
Class 1/2: 
Lucca LB for a great week in class! Lucca has been trying 
really hard with his maths and writing. Well done! 
Year 2: 
2SH Dena A for always coming into school with a positive 
attitude and ready to learn. 
2MK Subhan F For having a good week and for trying hard in 
his lessons. 
Year 3: 
3VH Arlo H for working extremely hard and being an 
enthusiastic learner this week.  
3SN Kylo S for trying really hard across all lessons. I have 
been impressed with your recall of Krindlekrax and your 
work on fractions. Keep it up.  
Class 3/4: 
Pixie T for the effort she puts into her work and her 
increased confidence to answer questions in class - well 
done! 
Year 4: 
4EE Roaad A for being so helpful and kind and always 
putting a smile on Mrs English's face. 
4DM Yashfaa A for working hard and being kind. Well done.  
Year 5: 
5SH Theo H Theo continues to be an excellent role model 
and a kind and considerate member of our class. He is such 
an asset in our class. 
5CB Ella H for her fantastic attitude to learning and curiosity.   
5LK Ethan H for fantastic effort in all subjects. He has worked 
hard over the whole year, not just this week, to improve his 
resilience when completing written work. The progress he 
has made is fantastic - keep it up!  
Year 6: 
6JL Emily K for always being a role model for our school. 
Emily is always ready, respectful and safe and does it all with 
an enormous smile on her face. You're a star, Emily. 
6ZW Theo S for always demonstrating positive and 
respectful attitudes to his work, staff, and peers!  
6CM Eloise H for outstanding collaboration this week in all 
subjects and with everyone on her table.  Also for excellent 
progress and confidence in our maths assessments and 
police report writing. 
 


